
 

Principal’s name and title 

On Wednesday, December 4, 
2019, 

 
all OGHS parents and legal guardians 
are invited by Ms. Adame, our school 

principal, to the 
 

Title I Annual  
 

Parent Meeting 
 
 

at 6:30 pm 

 

Come to learn more about: 
 

 Our school’s budget: how this $$$ 
is spent and why; 

 Rights of Title I Parents; 
 OGHS’s plan for student 

achievement, and more 
 

in the PAC (next to the main gym) 

at Orange Glen High School 
 
 
 

*Free food and children activities will be provided. 

 
 

For more information,  
contact the parent liaison, Martha Sarabia, 
at (760) 291-5078 or msarabia@euhsd.org 


